


Ms Fairlie Arthur
[Redacted]


Dear Sir/Madam
 
RE:  COMMUNITY LIVING AREAS – STRONGER FUTURE LEGISLATION ON LAND REFORM
 
I write to express my extreme concern at the Labor Government’s racial discriminatory actions regarding current leases for Community Living Areas and the potential to even further discriminate against Aboriginal people through Sections 35(4) and 35(5) of the Stronger Futures legislation, by denying their right to self-determination, as enshrined in the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous People.
 
Your blatant racial attacks on Aboriginal people/communities through the NT Intervention must STOP NOW.   Your intervention is not working.  I seek to listen to the voices of the Aboriginal people (you do not) and the vast majority oppose your racist intervention.  Therefore, it is not creating reconciliation – it is fuelling division and hatred.   The Stronger Future Legislation on land reform is just another racist action.
 
How can you justify it?
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours faithfully,


Fairlie Arthur.




